
Term 4 - Week 9 Canteen Roster 
Reminder for canteen helpers 

Monday 5 December Catherine Dietrich 
Tuesday 6 December - 
Wednesday 7 December No help required  
Thursday 8 December - 
Friday 9 December - 

Phone 6685 5381 or email byronbay-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 if you would like to volunteer. 

  

Dates for your Diary   
05/12 (Day 3) 
06/12 (Day 4) 
06/12 
07/12 (Day 5) 
08/12 (Day 6) 
09/12 (Day 7) 
09/12 

-  
Year 7 2017 Orientation Day 
Year 7 & 8 Robogals 
Barista Training 
Year 12 Qld University Tour 
Year 10 Aqua Splash 
Senior History Study Day  
 

12/12 (Day 1) 
13/12 (Day 2) 
14/12 (Day 3) 
15/12 (Day 4) 
16/12 (Day 5) 
19/12 (Day 6) 
20/12 

Chrysalis Girls Program Graduation 
- 
Year 7 - 11 Presentation Assembly 
Lighthouse Reward excursion to Pacific Fair 
- 
Last day of term for students 
Last day of term for staff 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We look forward to meeting our Year 7 students of 2017 on Tuesday 6 December.  Parents and students will begin the day at 
9.15 am in our school hall.  At 10.15 am parents will be invited on a school tour and students will participate in further activities.  
We will break 10.30 am for a parent and carers morning tea followed by a parents and carers Q & A. We will provide a sausage 
sizzle lunch for students; however students will need to bring their own morning tea or money to purchase items from our 
school canteen. The close of the day will be at 3.25 pm when students can take our school buses home or be collected. 
 
The Year 12 University Excursion will continue as planned for 8 and 9 December 2016. 
 
Ms Janine Marcus, Relieving Principal 
 
 
Congratulations to Brady Fuhrmann and Jakob Cox 
 
These two boys were recently selected for the North Coast Cricket team. Sensational effort boys, we are super proud of you 
both!! 
 
 
School Lockers - All Locker renewal need to be paid by the end of Term. Renewal fee is just $10 for the whole year.  
 
 
IT IS FINALLY HERE - "THE DROP" Locals HeliDrop Event at Red Devils Park 
  
It is not too late to purchase a $20 numbered golf ball!! With only 1500 balls getting dropped from a Chopper, closest to pin 
wins $5000!! ALL money raised goes to Rotary Byron Bay, Byron Bay Public School and Byron Bay High School - second "dropped 
ball" prize is $500 - third prize is $100. Once you have secured your ball(s) you won't want to miss the Helicopter Golf Ball Drop 
on Sunday 4 December at Red Devil Park Byron Bay, from Noon till 4pm, balls dropped from the sky at 2pm. Tickets can be 
purchased at Rotary's Helidrop event . 
 
This will be a Byron Locals not-to-be-missed event raising funds for the local community. Bands, Beer, Burger, Balls and all NOT 
FOR PROFIT LOCAL COMMUNITY STALLS.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Payments Now Due 
 

Year 10 PASS 
Lighthouse Students 
Year 12 M&A History 
Years 9 & 10 

Aqua Splash - $30 
Pacific Fair - $20 
Senior History Study Day - $60 
South Passage Sail Training - $770 

Year 11 
Italy 2017 
Cambodia 2017 
All Years 

Year 7/11 Camp - $250 
Instalment 3 due - $700 
Instalment 3 due - $800 
School Fees 
 

Byron Breeze           Byron Bay High School ~ 05.12.16 

Uniform Shop Roster - 8.30 to 9.30 Wednesdays 
 

Complete an order form from our website email or  
fax it back to us and we’ll deliver it to your child 

 
6 December  (Orientation Day) Claire Smith, 
  Joelle Baker and Sue Davenport     
7 December Sue Davenport and Joelle Baker     
14 December Claire Smith and Melissa Tysoe 

mailto:byronbay-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://tickets.myguestlist.com.au/v257ccf38764f8d/the-drop-locals-helidrop/evs57ccf38766f02/

